
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wow, April has flown by even with its crazy weather!  We are looking forward to the beautiful flowers 
that May brings and hopefully some beautiful temperatures.  May is also Early Childhood Appreciation 
month and although we appreciate them everyday this month, we will be making them feel a little extra 
special.    

Announcement 

We are excited to announce that starting in July we will be offering a summer camp for children who 
have completed Kindergarten.  All children who have completed Kindergarten in our care will be 
transferred to this program.  We will be sending out registration forms by May 11th so please to not try 
and register until then.  We are opening the program to current and past families first before the public 
and will be looking for feedback.  There will be more information to follow.   

 

 

 

Dates to Remember 

• May 6th - All Growing Smiles 
money and forms must be 
turned in. 

• May 11th – Early Childhood 
Educator Appreciation Day. 

• May 23rd – Victoria Day Closed 
• May 24th – Growing Smiles 

Flower pick-up. We will let you 
know what time at a later date.   

Important Information 

• There will be no more parent 
mailboxes.  Any important 
information will be handed out 
directly or clipped to your child’s 
locker. 

• Remember to purchase some 
flowers from Growing smiles 
before it ends! 

• New Work Experience Student – 
Taylor will be working in the 
afternoons with us for a few 
weeks.  If you get a chance, say 
hi at pick up.   

 


